[image: image1.emf]

_________________________________________________________       
14th November 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,

This year, Year’s 3 and 6 have come together to perform A Christmas Story, which will take place at St Thomas’ Church, in Wednesfield on the 13th December at 5.00pm.  This is a great opportunity, for you, to join your child in celebrating all the festive goodness that Christmas has to offer, through a variety of songs, prayers and performances.
The children have already begun their hard work and will continue to do so right up until the event; therefore, your support in ensuring that you and your child attend the service would be very much appreciated. 
Could you please ensure that your child arrives by 5.00pm so the event can start promptly at 5.10pm. Parents not able to stay to watch the performance will need to be at the church to collect their child by 6pm. 
Thank you for your cooperation,       
Yours sincerely,

Miss Kohli
R Kohli
Headteacher
A Christmas Story - St Thomas Church, 13th December 5pm

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………
Class: ………………………………..

· My child * will / will not be attending the above performance

Name of person collecting: ……………………………………………………….
Password: ………………….……

Emergency Contact number: ……………………………………………………..

Signed: ……………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer
Date: ……………………………………..
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